
 

 
April 19, 2021 
 
 
Re: Budget allocates $4 million to complete the Memorial to the Victims of Communism 

Dear Friends, 

On page 206 of the Budget, see https://www.budget.gc.ca/2021/home-accueil-en.html 

Chapter 6.2 Restoring Tourism, Arts, Culture, and Sport: 

https://www.budget.gc.ca/2021/report-rapport/p2-en.html#chap6) 

 

“Memorial to the Victims of Communism  

Commemorative monuments are built to reflect the values, identity, history, and character of 
Canada. The Memorial to the Victims of Communism will recognize Canada as a place of 
refuge for people fleeing injustice and persecution and honour the millions who have suffered 
under communist regimes. The memorial is currently under construction in Canada’s National 
Capital Region and needs additional funding in order to be completed.  

Budget 2021 proposes to provide $4 million in 2021-22 to Canadian Heritage to support the 
completion of the Memorial to the Victims of Communism.” 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Robert Tmej, Director 
Tribute to Liberty  
http://tributetoliberty.ca/  
647-283-4028 


